
R-52 Correspondence – Leslie Abrahams 

 

From: Leslie Abrahams [mailto:leslie_abrahams@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 8:53 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Please end the killing of healthy and treatable animals at our city shelter 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

 
City of Long Beach Clerk, 
 

Please it's time we had  transparency  and lifesaving programs at the 
Long Beach Animals Care Services and Shelter.  
 

The Strategic Plan needs to be reviewed by the public. We urge a 90-day 
delay of the Council's review of the Plan and request that the public be 
given access to the full document and adequate time and proper 
channels to comment. We also request that LBACS return 
with documentation of how they incorporated the public's input into the 
final plan. There are better ways to do animal sheltering that involve a 
strong adoption program, foster program and volunteer program. We 
also want a shelter that reflects compassionate and humane values of 
the people of Long Beach.  
 

Thank you, 
 

Leslie Abrahams Gosling 

 
 


